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You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Kathleen

Last_Name :
Hedberg

E-mail :

eComment :
Dear Commissioners,
I sent my comments in earlier with specific details on how cities and the counties work together and I mentioned
support of Map 9 with some modifications, however, it has come to my attention of a better proposed map. The map
can be found on https://www.sdcountyredistrictingmap.org/supervisors
This map has a balance that encompasses a better inclusion of east county and I would strongly suggest you look at
this map. It is very similar to Map 9 but includes the addition of northern east county and without the inclusion of
City of San Diego, which is definitely not east county.
Thank you again for the opportunity to provide input and for your time and consideration.
Respectfully,
Kathleen Hedberg
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